01/03/2022, 13:37 Gmail - Re: Re:

M Gma" Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>
Re: Re:
Jennifer Roberts <jenirobs@googlemail.com> 1 March 2022 at 09:43

To: Dai Richards <dairichardswales@gmail.com>

Cc: Carolyn Edwards <carolyn6146@yahoo.co.uk>, "Clir. Simon Knoyle" <cllr.s.a.knoyle@npt.gov.uk>, "Clir. Del Morgan"
<cllr.j.d.morgan@npt.gov.uk>, "jangregory100@gmail com" <jangregory100@gmail.com>, "shanemcmenamin45@gmail
com" <shanemcmenamin45@gmail.com>, haulwenjones <haulwenjones@live.com>, "marie.powell"
<marie.powell@mail.com>, Gerry Reynolds <mulloch21@hotmail.com>, Esso <anzacevans@icloud.com>, GTCO-
Glynneath Town Council <enquiries@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk>, haulwenjones@icloud.com, "Mike Pugh
(clirmpugh@hotmail.com)" <cllr.mpugh@hotmail.com>, Janet Collins <janetcollins6218@outlook.com>, Richard Knoyle
<rknoylegtc@gmail.com>

Good morning Mr Richards.

Could councillors Dell Morgan and Simon Knoyle please confirm if planning application P2021/0546 is awaiting a
decision.

It is my understanding that this land is possibly being developed without the proper conditions ( No Human health and
safety report submitted)

If this is not the case, my apologies, but please could both councillors provide information to the rest of the councill
members, so we can answer the many questions surrounding this application.

Thanks Jennifer.
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